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Date: 2 September 2013  
Our Ref: AS/GE 

 
 
 
Dear Home Secretary, 
 
THAMES VALLEY RESPONSE TO HMIC  
 
Please find enclosed my response to HMIC’s report on ‘Stop the Drift 2 – a Continuing 
Focus on 21st Century Criminal Justice’.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Anthony Stansfeld 
Police & Crime Commissioner for Thames Valley  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Home Secretary 
2 Marsham Street 
London 
SW1P 4DF 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Anthony Stansfeld 

Police & Crime Commissioner 
 for Thames Valley 
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“Stop the Drift 2 – A Continuing Focus on 21st Century Criminal Justice”  
 
Published 4 June 2013  
 
 
I have noted the contents of this report which has sought to re-examine what progress had 
been made in respect of the streamlining of criminal justice processes since the first report 
was published in October 2010, and was based around visits to six forces (not including 
Thames Valley Police).  
 
The report has a number of short-term and long-term recommendations which Thames 
Valley Police is already alive to. I have asked the Chief Constable to keep me apprised of 
these recommendations along with any other significant developments that may impact on 
the criminal justice system within Thames Valley.  
 
Click here to read the full report http://www.hmic.gov.uk/publication/stop-the-drift-2/  
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